
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: REQ FOR INFO RE YoPA
1 message

BMB Npd <npd@bmb.gov.ph> Tue, Apr 20, 2021 at 12:57 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, jntanguilig@gmail.com, Apo Reef DENR <aporeef_denr@yahoo.com>,
marlene_francia@ymail.com, Keith Harvey Dimaranan <khdimaranan@gmail.com>, pia.cddpambcs@gmail.com, orteza.blas@gmail.com,
redencabug12345@gmail.com, denr7cdd@gmail.com, Balinsasayao Twin Lakes Natural Park <balinsasayaopamb@gmail.com>,
hanneyhan08@gmail.com, PENRO Negros Oriental <penronegros@yahoo.com>, samarislandnaturalpark20@gmail.com, Zenaida Baisa
<zenaida_baisa17@yahoo.com>, CDDR8 DENR <cdd_denr8@yahoo.com>, eugenia bautista <eugenianoyabautista@yahoo.com>,
hamiguitan.protect@gmail.com, Clint Michael Cleofe <clintmichaelcleofe@gmail.com>, pawd regionxi <pawd_regionxi@yahoo.com>,
PAMBCS DENR10 <r10.pambs@gmail.com>, robertorufino1963@gmail.com
Cc: Babylyn Cacao <babylyn.cacao@bmb.gov.ph>, Frances Antonette Brillo <frances.brillo@bmb.gov.ph>, Angeline Villalba
<angeline.villalba@bmb.gov.ph>, Gabriel Ferrer <gabriel.ferrer@bmb.gov.ph>, Jobert John Bandol <jobert.bandol@bmb.gov.ph>

Good day to all :)

We would like to follow up on your inputs to the requested information. We have noted po that Apo Reef NP and Mt. Hamiguitan
Range WS have completed filling out the requested info. 
May we request info from 1. Bongsanglay NP, 2. Balinsasayao Twin Lakes NP, 3. Samar Island NP, and 4. Mts. Timpoong
Hibok-hibok NM. Thank you :)

All the best,
National Parks Division
DENR - Biodiversity Management Bureau
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center
Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Trunkline: (02) 8924-6031 loc. 232

Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may contain
confidential and/or privileged information that may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this
message, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete
this message and any attachments from your system. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use,
dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

On Thu, Apr 15, 2021 at 10:59 AM BMB Npd <npd@bmb.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear Colleagues,
 
Following our last Meeting relative to YoPA Campaign, sent here is the Memorandum requesting for additional information relative to
YoPA. We are also providing here the link for the matrix to be filled-out with relevant information. Please access here: https://bit.ly/
YoPAmatrixPAs 
An excel copy is also attached to this email.
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you and keep safe to all.
 
 
Warm regards,
National Parks Division 
DENR - Biodiversity Management Bureau 
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center 
Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Trunkline: (02) 8924-6031 loc. 232 
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